Newsletter from the Garden of Eden
July 2014

Hello, welcome everybody to our newsletter for this month of the Garden of Eden.
There were many activities for our kids to do at school and our center. Many groups of kind
people came to visit, and organized activity and donated useful items for us. Thank you all for
your kindness.
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On the 12" of July our kids went to attend in the ordination of our new priest at the
Ascension Catholic Sampran in Nakornpathom Province. Then before our kids came back, they

went to wax museum. They were very exciting to see wax figures they look very life like.
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On the 13" of July our kids came to do activity at the center with a group of kind people
who donated useful items and music for us. That day some of our kids had a good opportunity

to play music with the kind people on the stage. Thank you very much for all your kindness.
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On the 14" of July our kids came to attend the first Mass of our new catholic priest:
Rev.fr.Michele Wuthichai Boonbunlu. Then our kids attend the party to congratulate him on his
new position we also organized the birthday party for our kids of the Garden of Eden combined

with some children at the center who have their birthday this month.


https://www.facebook.com/kfcmusicf
https://www.facebook.com/wuthichai.boonbunlu
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On the 19" of July our kids came to enjoying all fun activities with a group of students
from Assumption University, Bangkok at the Camillian Social Center Rayong. Thank you all for

your kindness.
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The Garden of Eden
165/1 Moo 3 Ban Khai, Rayong 21120 Thailand
Tel / Fax: 0 — 3896 - 1568



